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Fund for School Breakfast Clubs across UK Reopens 

Kellogg’s, in partnership with Forever Manchester, is offering grants of 
up to £1,000 to schools to help fund breakfast clubs across the UK and 
ensure that children who need it most receive a morning meal. 

A limited number of grants are available with priority being given to 
schools that either: 

• Have 35% and above of children eligible for pupil premium funding 
(for England); or 

• Are based in an area which is classified as falling in the 10% of 
most deprived areas according to the Index of Multiple Deprivation. 

Only one grant per school in each academic year is available. 

Applications can be submitted at any time. 

For more information and to apply for the grant, please visit Kellogg’s 
Breakfast Club Grants Programme or Kellogg’s Grants for Schools. 

https://www.tfaforms.com/445397
https://www.tfaforms.com/445397
https://www.kelloggs.co.uk/en_GB/our-story/feeding-people-in-need/support-for-school-breakfast-clubs/grants-for-schools.html

